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Please keep Mona Vale hospital open as it has served our community for many years as a Public 
Hospital . The new Northern Beaches Hospital being 60/40 private is not a help to the average 
community . For the people north of Collaroy travelling via the Wakehurst Parkway is a problem 
the road has not been upgraded and is very dangerous (with many fatalities over the years . This 
road also is subjected to flooding in heavy rain. I have been to the new NBH and found it very 
hard to park, unless you can afford around $10 for 2 hours. The local streets have new no 
parking signs (big goes apply ) Very easy parking at Mona Vale Hospital . Keep Mona Vale 
Hospital. Thanks  


